
Reminder: Gastrointestinal Health Screening 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your gastrointestinal health 

screening is scheduled for [Date] at [Time]. 

Regular screenings are essential for detecting potential issues early and maintaining your overall 

health. Please make sure to follow any preparation instructions given to you prior to your 

appointment. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule, please don't hesitate to contact us at [Phone 

Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


